JNITED STATES uw AM

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSICN

» 2
) Wl J B REGION 1V
. & a‘-.-l s 811 AYAN PLAZA DRIVE. SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON TEXAS TeOM

1 8DEC 'sac

.."C

Jocket No. 99900501/80-01

Bechtel Power Corporation

Ann Arbor Power Division

Attn: H. W. Wahl

Vice President and General Manager
P. 0. Box 1000

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48106 » .

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated December 3, 1980, in response to our
letter dated November 5, 1980. We have no further questions at this
time and will review your corrective action during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief,,

Yendor Inspection Branch
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